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With the rise of right-wing ideology on the national stage, it is more important than 

ever for Oregon to be safe for Oregonians. We do not need to invite more violence by 

expanding the reach of HB2851. Freedom of speech is a right under the Constitution, 

and this proposal puts further strain on that right.  


